
 

 
 

Year 6 Curriculum Newsletter - Summer Term 2 

 

English – Children will be refining, revising and applying a full-range of grammar skills and knowledge from across their 

curriculum experiences over the years. Regular reading at home and working on Reading Plus will also really benefit the 

children. Post SATs, children will begin their learning on the Michael Morpurgo short story, The Giant’s Necklace. 

 

Maths – We will be revisiting a wide range of concepts covered from across Key Stage 2 and applying them to a range of 

problems and scenarios. As always, revision of the multiplication tables will act as firm foundations for many areas of 

mathematics; children should use TT Rockstars to help with this.   

Science – Our Y6 unit on Electirciyt will see the children investigating electricity 

RE – Children in Y6 will be looking to answer the question, why are Good Friday and Easter Day the most important days 

for Christians? 

PE – Children will continue to learn the importance of living and active and healthy life with a focus on physical fitness; 

they will also enjoy developing their gymnastics skills.  

History –  Our History unit on the Mayan civilisations continues; they will use comparison and contrast to compare this 

period of time with others they have learned of across KS2.   

Computing – Spreadsheets: our children will work in a cross-curricular manner to handle a range of data using different 

software. Their work in science and PE will be enhanced by this unit of Computing. Online safety discussions will form part 

of our weekly discussions this half term, too. 

PSHEE & Relationships – One World: this unit is based on the concept that we all have a responsibility to live as global 

citizens. It is inspired by the idea that we all have a responsibility to help the environment and all living things throughout 

the world through the choices we make.  

Reminders 

• We thank you all for your ongoing support in developing good habits for our children when completing independent 

learning at home. Regular reading, completing homework and using our online packages to further learning really are 

as important as ever.    and   are two fantastic resources for children to develop key skills in Reading and 

Mathematics.  

• Homework and spellings are available on eSchools. Homework can be completed on eSchools, by uploading a 

photograph or on paper and sent back into school. Teachers will check off on eSchools when homework is handed in. 

 

Our Commando Joe Character Values 

 

 

 

One Community, Growing and Learning Together  


